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Welcome to Horse of the Year 2010, we are pleased to report that the entries are up from last 

year, and thank you all for your support. 

 

Things to remember: 

 

1. If you have not sent us your proof of ESNZ Horse sticker or ESNZ Rider 

Registrations (if applicable), please do so as soon as possible.  You can scan, fax or 

post them. 

2. The “car/truck/float” pass must be displayed on the vehicle at all times, these will 

be check by security from time to time. 

3. Camping/People pass must accompany you to the Showgrounds to be handed into 

the Gate Keeper.   Without the correct paper work you may find your access to the 

Show is delayed until the paperwork is sorted out. 

4. If you have not yet received any of the above please contact me urgently 

secretary@event-pro.co.nz, phone 06 844 8714. 

5. The offer to purchase extra wristbands at $25 each must be taken up prior to 

Wednesday 17 March 2010.   

6. A suggested route for entry is at the bottom of this newsletter, this will be well 

signposted when you arrive into the area.    Access after Tuesday will be off 

Kenilworth Road.  For safety reasons we ask that you to follow these signpost.  

Attached is a map which may help you also in finding your way to the 

showgrounds. 

7. Do not forget that all competitors must register.  You do this at the Admin Office in 

the Exhibition Hall.  Registration procedures will be clearly outlined outside the 

Admin Office. 

8. If you do not register you will not have a wristband and you will be unable to 

compete or enter the secure areas. 

9. Remember you need to wear your wristband at all times throughout the show. 

10. Any extra shavings need can be purchased from the local scouts group, your 

support would be appreciated. 

11. Stabling list will be on our website www.hoy.co.nz/competitors 

<stabling/camping> next Wednesday the 17 March 2010.  On your arrival at the 

Showgrounds please check the stabling list posted on each stable block to confirm 

your allocation is correct. 
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12. This office will be transferring to the Showgrounds Exhibition Hall on Friday 12 

March 2010. If you need to know anything further please contact us before then.   

Our phone number at the Show will be put on our website when it becomes 

available. 

We hope you have an enjoyable and successful show. 

 

 
Elsie Gatfield 
Event Secretary 
Kelt Capital Horse of the Year 
 
Suggested Safety Route 
 

From the North :  
Head south on the Motorway > Over the Meannee over bridge. 

Just before the first set of lights turn left down Pakowhai road. 
Continue down Pakowhai Road  >  Over the Pakowhai Bridge > turn left into Ruahapia Road. 

Turn Right into Otene Road > To end > Turn Left into Elwood Road.  

Showjumpers and show hunters turn in first showgrounds gate  
Dressage and Showing turn in the next open gate Gate C   

Marshalls will direct you from here. 
 

 
From the South: 

Approach Hastings from Paki Paki > Stortford Lodge. 

Head straight at Stortford Lodge round-a-bout  - > carry on until you arrive at a smaller round-a-bout. 
> carry on straight through.  > Turn Right into Elwood  Road.  There will signs to direct you. 

Showjumpers and show hunters turn in first showgrounds gate  
Dressage and Showing turn in the next open gate Gate C  
 


